
To whom it may concern: 
 
I’m a concerned father of a toddler and another baby on the way. In the next couple of months I will 
become a licensed Chiropractor in the state of Oregon. Oregon is my home, and has been for all of my 
life. I strongly oppose HB 3063 which would take away non-medical exemptions from Oregon parents. I 
am appalled at this action, and cannot stand idly by as my home state takes a step in taking away basic 
rights as parents, Oregonians, and as humans- to choose what is best for our children.  
 
Please do NOT support this bill by taking away parental rights and medical freedom. 
 
Respectfully,  
Daniel Huschka 
Happy Valley, Oregon 
 


